
MEMORANDUM 
 
To: File Nos. SR-CBOE-2020-028; 4-757  
   
From: Elizabeth Blase, Christina Thomas, Ben Bernstein (Counsels to Commissioner 

Roisman) 
 
Re:  Meeting with Representatives of Healthy Markets Association 
  
 

On May 5, 2020, Commissioner Roisman, Elizabeth Blase, Christina Thomas, and Ben 
Bernstein met with the following representatives of Healthy Markets: 
 

• Chris Nagy 
• Tyler Gellasch 

 
Among the topics discussed were Cboe’s proposed rule change CBOE-2020-028 and the 

Commission’s proposed order directing the exchanges and FINRA to submit a new NMS plan 
regarding consolidated equity market data (File No. 4-757). 


